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H. Montizambert. If fifty or more subscribe the magazine can be had
.for 32 cents a year.

Great regret was expressed at the removal of Mrs. Lloyd from our
Richmond and Melbourne Branch. We can ill afford to lose so able
.and willing a worker as she has proved herself to be while President
,of that branch-which office she has held for several years. Our loss
is Montreal's gain, and no doubt they will soon learn to appreciate her
as highly as we do. The Secretary of the Cathedral Branch was
asked to convey the sympathy of the meeting to Mrs. Edwin Jones,
,rce-president of that branch, in her long-continued illness. We trust
she will -soon be restored to health. Reports were read from all the
branches except four. The Bishop of New Westminster and Mrs.
Sillitoe are expected in Quebec slfortly. They will be the guests of the
Lord Bishop and Mrs. Hunter-Dunn.

AMONG THE BRANCHES.
Cathedral. Two large bales of clothing have been sent away since

November ist, 1892, one to the Rev. A. Cooke, Fort Alexandria, Win.
nipeg ; one to Mrs. Pinkham, for distribution as she thinks best.
Great regret is felt at the absence of the vice-president, Mrs. Edwin
Jones,.who has been too ill ta attend apy meetings since September.

Bourg Louis. The sub-branch has passed a rosolution of welcome
to Miss Sugden, if she can addresss a meeting there. Meetings are
held regularly.

Cookshire has held three meetings since the last Diocesan meeting.
Six new members have joined this branch, and fifteen members have
ýdecided to adopt the W. A. badge.

Drunmondville. The first meeting was held in the Rectory on Jan.
12. The Rector presided, and it was decided ta organize a branch of
the W. A. .The president and-officers were elected, and seven mem-
bers enrolled. The meeting was addressed by Miss Montizambert,
who had ldndly come from Quebec for that purpose. On January 16th
a regular monthly meeting was held and seven new members joined
There are ten subscribers ta the LEAFLET.

Inverness, Campbell's Corncî. One new meniber has joined the
St. Stephen's Branch during the last quarter, and one more subscriber
found for the LEAFLET. The meetings have n.t been well attended
owing ta the severity of the weather,

Ufper Ireland. The interest in Missionary work is growing. At
the last meeting, in December, it was decided not ta adopt the W. A.
badge.

Levis. Meetings are held regularly. and work done at.home. At
one the Lord Biseop kindly presided and gave a most 'interesting ad.
dress. The Rev. T. W. Fyles and the Rev. L. La Riviere, also addressed
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